Dear friends,

Employees at Intercity State Bank recently had a pay-to-wear denim day with donations going to Never Forgotten Honor Flight.

The services provided by your organization are valuable and necessary in our present day circumstances. When I think of how many veterans will benefit from this organization, I feel not only deeply grateful for your vision, but also strongly compelled to help support your cause. I do hope our donation provides a small amount of assistance toward the continuation of your project.

Again, thank you for all that you do.

Ginny Sauer Marketing Director Intercity State Bank



1